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25/06/2019  08:01:252019/1427/P OBJ Peter Lambrou We are the tenants at 195 Kentish Town Road, we have the shop and we also have an office in the basement 

area, we oppose this application as no thought has been put into the surrounding businesses, the tenants at 

193 last week decided to have a party using the basement area, this affected   Kentish town road as well as 

the our   working environment as the music was so loud that I could not work.

The party continued on quite late and spilled out onto the street where again it was very loud, there is no 

soundproofing in both the basement and upper floors and this would also impact on the owner of 191 Kentish 

Town Rd and also all of the residents living above the 3 shop units, we oppose this application as it will affect 

our business as well as others on the road, as there is currently no music licence in place this should also be 

opposed as it will stop us from using our workspace if music is played at the levels it was in 193 last week. We 

are happy to attend the committee meeting if required to express our views in person
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